
                                                          

Dear Friends.

First of all, we apologize for any confusion that may have occurred due to the rearrangements of Danish Junior 
Cup 2019.

However, Badminton Denmark in cooperation with the organizers of Danish Junior Cup, Badminton Zealand 
and Badminton Copenhagen, are now ready to introduce a new concept that combines team tournament and 
individual tournament with the experiencing of a BWF World Tour Super 750 tournament live.

This means that the week 10 Danish Junior Cup, March 4.-5., 2019, is cancelled. Instead, the new event will 
as in earlier years take place in week 42. The schedule for the new event, to which all players in age groups 
Under 11, Under 13 and Under 15 are invited, is as follows.

● October 15th and 16 th: Danish Junior Cup Team Tournaments.
● October 17 th: Rest and practice day, and possibility for attending the 2nd round of the BWF World 

Tour Super 750 tournament Danisa Denmark Open 2019 presented by Victor.
● October 18th to 20 th: Victor Denmark Junior individual Tournaments. 
● On Saturday the 19th, all participants in the individual tournaments will have the opportunity of 

attending the Super 750 tournament, this day for the Semi Finals. Transport to the venue will be 
provided on both October 17th and on October 19th. 

By combining these three events, we hope to give all the players in theses age groups the top Badminton 
Event of the year. And we hope that you will all support us with teams and players, as you have done in the 
past.

We look forward to sending out more information as we get closer as usual.

Kind regards
Badminton Zealand, Badminton Copenhagen and Badminton Denmark
Together, we make badminton great.

PS. For under 19 and under 17 players we have placed these two Danish Junior Cup individual tournaments in 
August 2019, similar to the tournaments just played a couple of weeks ago In Denmark.
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